
RSHS–DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS – Tuesday, March 20, 2018 
 

 

 

 

There will be a meeting during plus period on Friday in the cafeteria for all freshmen, 
sophomores and juniors who plan on playing a sport next year.  Information on physicals for 

next year will be given during the meeting. 

SCHOOL WILL BE IN SESSION MARCH 19-23 

ATTENTION SENIORS  The deadline to file your FAFSA for financial aid is 11:59pm on April 15th. You MUST 

file a FAFSA if you plan on receiving scholarships, grants, or loans of any kind.  To file the FAFSA, visit 

http://fafsa.ed.gov 

FRESHMAN CLASS  "Freshman: your Around the House senior trip fundraiser orders will be ready for pickup after 

school next Wednesday March 21, Thursday March 22, and Friday March 23 in Miss Bilodeau's Room 2019." 

COMMUNITY SERVICE HOURS/OCEMS FESTIVAL  High School students can earn Community Service Hours 

by working the OCEMS Spring Festival on May 18th.  Volunteers will be needed from 3:30 until approximately 10:00.  

3:30-5:30 will be set up, 5:30-9:00 students can help with games or face painting, 9:00-10:00/10:30 volunteers will be 

needed for clean-up.  Sign-up sheet is posted on the board outside the HS office. 

 

LOCKER CLEAN UP  With all WINTER activities being over, ALL decorations need to be removed from the front of 

ALL lockers by Friday, March 16th (before Spring Break). 

 

WORLD TRAVELERS  Calling all world travelers: if you are interested in next year's international trip please join the 

itslearning group International Trip 18/19 code IT19. In the next few weeks I will release a survey to gauge interest in 

different tours. Please only join and input if you have the intention to go next year as this will be used by Ms. Baker to 

decide our destination and the dates of travel.  

 

ART FIELD TRIP UPDATE  Queen City Clay Field Trip Permission Slips are in the HS Office.  The new date is 

April 6th.  New forms are due to Miss McMonigle by March 22nd. 
 

RS SPORTSWEAR  RS Sportswear is available for sale in the Superintendent’s Office.  Stop by to see the selection 

and great prices!  Short sleeve, longs sleeve t-shirts, hoodies, sweatpants and more! 

 

 

Student Parking during International Tip 
You may park in your assigned parking space while you are gone.   

We ask that you do not leave any valuables in your vehicle, don’t leave keys in vehicle and 
make sure that your doors are locked. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

RSHS–DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS (Continued)–Tuesday, March 20, 2018 

 

 

SENIORS  Please continue to be mindful of scholarship deadlines this semester. Also, don't forget to complete your 

community service hours in order to be eligible for the Future Generations Scholarship. As of right now, only 8 students 

have completed their 80 hours. Please check with the Community Foundation for an update on your progress.  

SENIOR SCHOLARSHIP INFO: 

There are new scholarships in the office as of 3/5/18.  

 

Seniors Upcoming scholarship deadlines:  

Voiture 612 40 & 8 Nursing Scholarship due in the office by 3pm March 22nd 

 

Be aware of these deadlines and make sure to turn them in before you leave for the Senior Trip.  

 

INTERNATIONAL TRIP NEWS   

If you plan to take your phone on the trip please get your # to Ms. Baker ASAP as the office wants it on file in case of 
emergency while we are abroad. Also tip money needs to be to Ms. Baker by Friday March 16. In addition we received 
word back from EF and unfortunately we are required to pay $25 for a checked bag 40lbs or under, it is $50 if you are 
over this amount so weigh your bag before you get to the airport!!!! You could save yourself some money by not 
checking a bag and taking a carry on. You are allowed 1 carry on suitcase and 1 bag (purse, backpack, etc.).  All carry on 
suitcase must meet the dimensions set by the airport. Please make sure you look at the rules regarding liquids on 
board, they will not be allowed on if they do not meet code! Talk to Seip or Baker if you have any questions or 
concerns. We can always purchase things like bug spray, sunscreen, and contact solution when we arrive.  
Remember to talk to teachers about missed days!!!!!! Stay up to date on assignments!!!!!  
 

If you are taking your cell phone to Costa Rica please make sure you give Ms. Baker your cell number ASAP as 

the office needs it for emergency purposes. 

We will be flying out of CVG at 11:25 am on 3/21. We will need to arrive at the airport well in advance of our departure 

time, we will discuss this as well as much more at the upcoming meeting. Be aware we are up to March 23rd for make-

up snow days. While these absences should be excused that does not mean you cannot incur penalties from missing too 

many days. Make sure you are being vigilant in your attendance. Also be preparing yourself to open the dialogue with 

your teachers about what you will be missing. You need to take charge of your academics, this trip is not an excuse to 

get behind! Offer to do assignments beforehand as we may/may not have internet at all our hotels. I hope you are all 

looking forward to this fabulous adventure. Get excited to immerse yourself in a new culture and make some lasting 

memories.  

 

 

 

 

Tuesday, March 20th 

Wednesday, March 21st 

Thursday, March 22nd 

Friday, March 23rd 

 


